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RC Palmer Locker Registration – 2024-25 School Year 
 
This year, students will be able to register for a locker during the last week of August. 
Registration dates are by grade and listed below. 
 
Grade 8 – August 26th – 9-2pm 
Grade 12 – August 27th – 9-11am  
Grade 11 – August 27th – 12-2pm  
Grade 10 – August 28th – 9-11am  
Grade 9 – August 28th – 12-2pm  
Last Call for All Grades – August 29th – 9-11am 
 
Instructions to register for a locker are attached and are also available on the school’s 
website linked here. When you login, you will only be able to select a locker in a zone 
designated for your grade. 
 
Please consider carefully if you will make good use of a locker. Many students opt to 
carry their belongings with them throughout the day in their backpack and don’t find a 
locker necessary. You will be responsible for cleaning out your locker prior to winter 
break and at the end of the school year in June. 
 
There will be support available to troubleshoot locker issues during the first week of 
PLT, Wednesday, September 11th and Thursday, September 12th, 8:30-9:20 am. 
Leadership students, along with Ms. Hagarty, will be in the lounge to answer your 
questions. 
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